
Research Study: ‘Your Opinion: Neural 

Implants for Children with Cerebral Palsy’

• We are conducting a research study about the Australian cerebral palsy 
community’s opinions on neural implants for children with cerebral palsy.

• We are seeking people with cerebral palsy and their parents/carers.

• Taking part in this study will involve completing an online survey, which 
includes seven short videos and takes approximately 25 minutes in total.

• To learn more about this study and to complete the survey, please click the 
following link: https://redcap.sydney.edu.au/surveys/?s=YP7H7JLH734HA8A8

• Please contact Samarth Shrivastava at sshr5471@uni.sydney.edu.au if you 
have any questions about this study.

• This study has been approved by the Human Research Ethics Committee 
(HREC) of The University of Sydney (Protocol Number 2023/508).
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